Townsend, Erle

From: Jeffrey Carr <jeffrey.carr.837a5@advocacy.online>

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 10:19 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: OPPOSE - Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Lynne Cayting,

Please help put a stop to this madness. The majority of people in Maine cannot get by with just an electric car,
nor do they want them. To force them down our throats is just wrong. America should be about freedom of
choice, and this would essentially quash that by forcing us to select from cars most of us don't want. We have
plenty of electric vehicles available for those that do want them. If/when the infrastructure is ready nationwide
to travel as we do in ICE vehicles, we can revisit the subject then.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Carr

17 Walnut Rd
Milford, ME 04461
(207) 299-1823



